EVERY DAY IS MEMBERSHIP DAY AND MEMBERSHIP BEGINS WITH ME

It's October and we are halfway through our Temple year.
How is your MEmbership doing?
How many deaths have you had?
How many proposals have been received?
How many new members have you initiated?
How many proposals are still active?
How many Ceremonials have you had?
How many more do you have planned?
How many members have not paid their dues?
Has each one of them been personally contacted?
How many demits have you received?
Were they contacted personally about their reasons and asked to reconsider?
What are your goals for the remainder of the Temple year?
How are you planning to achieve these goals?

All of these are questions you should be asking yourself on a regular basis. Your MEmbership
goals should have been set at the beginning of the year. If you didn't set them, it's not to late.
There is still time, but it is running out.

A MEmbership report should be given at every Session and it should be the first report on the
agenda. It is THE most important committee in the Temple. You should know what your numbers
are for the year and they should be reported regularly. Everyone is a MEmbership committee of
one; MEmbership is every member’s responsibility!

| hope that every Temple has an increase in MEmbership this year. You can do it too, if you set
your mind to it. Just a gain of one! It's a positive step in the right direction. Set your goals and
start working on it TODAY! You still have six months!

If the MEmbership Committee can help in ANY way, just contact us. We are here to help you
and your Temple. The future of Daughters of the Nile is in your hands..... and my hands..... and
every Temples hands.

I'm COUNTING on YOU!

Alyce Thomas, PSQ, Chairman Membership/PR Committee




